
 

 

 

Special announcement - Bomb discovery at port RRT Home 

Duisburg 
 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

due to the discovery of a bomb in Duisburg-Neuenkamp (RRT, Moerser Str. 66), 

we have to stop our terminal operations at short notice. 

We will not be able to handle barges, trains or trucks until it is released again. 

We will keep you informed of all further developments. We currently assume 

that operations will continue as normal from tomorrow on. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your customer 

service representative. 

Your HGK LOGISTICS AND INTERMODAL Team 

www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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